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I am against the eruv that is permitted on public property here in Agoura Hills.

I don’t think that cities should permit construction of structures of religious significance
on public property.
The eruv creates a private domain.  My house is now in a private domain.
I don’t want to enter a special religious domain to go to my house.
I want to live in the public domain.
I do not want to cross a religious boundary to walk home from the grocery store. 

If I sell my house, I will disclose to the buyers that the house is inside a city permitted
religious structure.
Allowing a religious boundary on public property leads to segregation.  People, like
me, who want public property to be a secular space will move out.  They will be
replaced by people who want to live under a less secular government, a government
that permits an area to be separated by a religious boundary.

Thank you
Jason Aiken
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